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31 October 2019 
 
David Gibson 
Team Leader Social Infrastructure 
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
Sydney NSW 2001 
 
Attention: Ms Ingrid Berzins 
 

Subject: Goulburn Base Hospital Redevelopment MOD 2 (SSD-8667) 

Dear Mr Gibson 
Thank you for your letter dated 15 October 2019 seeking WaterNSW’s comments on the 
Modification Report of the Goulburn Base Hospital Redevelopment (SSD-8667-Mod-2). 
Water NSW notes that the proposed modification includes changes to the building design and 
associated stormwater treatment. 
WaterNSW has reviewed the Modification Report and the associated MUSIC stormwater quality 
model and considers that the proposed development is unlikely to have a significant impact on 
water quality if the proposed stormwater management measures are implemented and 
maintained. 
Water NSW reiterates its request that the stormwater drainage plan be prepared and finalised in 
consultation with Water NSW. 
WaterNSW requests to remain as a stakeholder for the proposal and any updates to relevant 
plans. WaterNSW would also appreciate being notified when the application has been determined. 
If you wish to discuss further, please contact Juri Jung on 9865 2503 or email at 
environmental.assessments@waternsw.com.au.  

Yours sincerely 

 
 
CLAY PRESHAW 
Manager Catchment Protection 

Contact: Juri Jung 

Telephone: 98652503 

Our ref: D2019/120591 
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